
Versailles Village Council Special Meeting February 12, 2020 
Held at Jackson Street Municipal Building 
 
Mayor Subler called the Council meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Roll call found the following Council Members present: Mr. Paulus, Mr. Berger, Mr. Dammeyer, Mr. Beasley, 
Mr. Griesdorn, and Mr. Steinbrunner. Also present were Village Administrator Hale, Fiscal Officer Ording, 
Village Attorney Tom Guillozet, Utilities Superintendent Kyle Francis, Electric Foreman Scott Riley, and Street 
Foreman Mike Wagner.  
 
A motion was made by Mr. Paulus to approve the consent agenda, seconded by Mr. Beasley.  Vote: all yeas. 
Motion carried. 
 
Utilities Superintendent Kyle Francis provided a tour of the new building along with a map of plans to utilize 
the space in the new building. The Street and Electric Departments will use the building for storage of vehicles 
and equipment.  There will be room for parts storage and a repair shop. Renovations are being done to include a 
locker room for personnel clothing, an additional restroom, breakroom, and office space for both departments.  
The new building will consolidate equipment and vehicles which are currently spread out among other Village 
properties.  Once complete, the Street and Electric Department personnel will be moved to the Jackson Street 
location.  He estimates that the building will be ready to occupy sometime this summer.  
 
With no further business to conduct Mr. Paulus made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Mr. Beasley seconded 
the motion. Vote: all yeas. Motion carried. 
 
Mayor Subler adjourned the meeting at 6:52 p.m. 
 
 
_________________________________     ______________________________ 
Jeffry A. Subler, Mayor      Kathy Ording, Fiscal Officer 


